
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
10th October 2025 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
 

Welly Waddle: 

A big thank you to everyone who 

supported our Welly Waddle this 

morning. It was a lovely event and 

fantastic to be outside in our 

beautiful local environment. Thank 

you to our PTA for organising the 

event.  

High School applications: 

Year 6 parents - please make sure 

that you have applied online for a 

secondary school place by 31st 

October. We have received a 

reminder from the authority that 

some of our pupils have not yet 

completed the application process.  

Young Voices Parking: 

Thank  you for returning Young 

Voices Ticket and T Shirt forms. 

When every one is back, Mrs 

Goddard can get the order in. You 

may also want to book your car 

parking in advance for Sheffield 

Utilita as it does book up full before 

the event. You do this yourself via 

their website, making sure you select 

the correct date of 29/01/26. 

https://www.utilitaarenasheffield.c

o.uk/parking/on-site-parking/  

 
Millie Nora 

Joining in with nursery 
rhyme singing 

Great reading both at home 
and at school  

Fearne  Rory 

Fantastic writing and 
ides in English and 

phonics 

Always making good choice 
and being a  good friend 

William  Noah 

Super maths work 
every day  

Persevering with maths and 
being independent 

Willow Angel 

Her fantastic attitude 
and hard work in 

English  

Going above and beyond 
with her homework. 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 95.48% 

Class 1 96.72% 

Class 2 96.80% 

Class 3 94.76% 

Class 4 93.65% 

 

 

Dates this half term: 

Monday 13th – Wed 15th October     Y6 Bikeability 

Wednesday 22nd October      Parents Consultation evening 

Wednesday 22nd October      Harvest Festival in church 

Thursday 23rd October      School closes for half term 

Friday 24th October      Inset day – staff training 

Monday 3rd November      School reopens 

Monday 3rd November      Flu vaccinations 

Wednesday 5th November     Individual photographs 

 

 

 

 
 

C1 Zachary For displaying our half term’s 
value of Thankfulness 

 

C2 Rocco 

C3 Archie S 

C4 Charlotte 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 109 18 

Lotherton 110 12 

Parlington 130 15 

Hazlewood 103 5 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the office 

 

Please can all Parents Evening 

slips be returned to the school 

office by Tuesday 14th October. 

Thank you  

 

Message from the PTA 

 

 
📣 Halloween Party 2025 tickets 

are now on sale 📣 Head to 

https://www.pta-

events.com/aberfordpta to get 

yours now. We'll have prizes for 

the best adult and children's 

costumes, as well as a bar and 

food, DJ disco and games, raffle, 

sweets and more.  

 

See you there! 
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